
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope that you enjoyed a restful break.  
 
The students have returned to tuition and the centre on the whole very 
well. Getting back in to routine is something which many of the students 
struggle with each time we have a break. It was very positive that we 
saw 100% of our students at school or tuition this week. Welcome also 
to our new tutees at home.  
 
For those children in the centre please remind them of the importance 
of eating a good breakfast before school and arriving on time. 
 
Well done to our year 11’s, many of which completed their first GCSE 
exam this week and those who also went the extra mile and attended 
GCSE exams and revision classes during the holidays.  

 
Looking forward to working with you all over the next term.  
 
Louise.  
 
 

  

Our vision: 
To provide a safe, enriching and nurturing environment, 

with wellbeing at its heart; where children and young 

people, can learn, gain confidence and thrive. 

Our values: 
To promote resilience, self-confidence, tolerance, 

and respect 
  

Our aims: ‘Building confidence for the future’ 
 

Our value this half term is 
 

TOLERANCE 
 

 

 

Friday 19th April   

If you would like to book an appointment with our school 

nurse Charlene please contact the school office or 

contact her directly on: 

charlene.stewart@nhs.net 07931 733 526 

Parent/Carer Support Group – SAVE THE DATE  

Thank you to those that attended the session just before Easter break.  

Please do join us virtually or face-to-face for our next session on Wednesday 15th 

May 9.30 -10.30 

GCSE Exam Timetables 

GCSE exams begin on 10th May. Each year 11 

student was provided with an individualised 

timetable in the Spring term.  

If parents would like another copy of this 

timetable please ask the school office. 

 

Dates next week 

Wednesday 24th April  

Parents Evening Ks3 and year 10 

Please book appointments through 

Christine at the school office.  

GCSE Exam Information Evening 

Year 11 – 5 – 6pm 

 

 

Options for GCSE 

If your child is currently in year 9 all mainstream schools generally have a 

deadline at least before the end of April to submit your child’s GCSE options. 

This is a gentle reminder that you need to submit these GCSE options to your 

child’s mainstream school to optimise their chances of getting on their first-

choice courses when they return in September. 
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WEEKLY E-SAFETY ADVICE  

 

 


